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Daily Journal - "Equal Pay Law Will Only Protect
Lawyer Wages"
October 14, 2015 Los Angeles

Steve Hernandez of the Los Angeles office authored an article for
the Daily Journal on California's Fair Pay Act. The article, "Equal pay law
will only protect lawyer wages," was published on Oct. 14 and featured on
the Daily Journal's homepage.
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